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Zoe Upshall
Zoe Upshall <request-1013739-a624a84c@whatdotheyknow.com>

Dear Zoe Upshall
Re: FOI request FOIAH2324/258

Further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please find a response to your
questions below.

Q1 How many nursing vacancies per specialty are there currently in the Trust?

A1 Information not held — the breakdown by speciality is not routinely collated or held
centrally as part of the Trust’'s management or performance data.
However, the total vacancy figure for the Nursing & Midwifery staff group is 110.18 WTE.

Q2 During the financial year 22/23, which international nurse recruitment partners did you
use, if any?

A2 NHS Professionals

Q3 Outside of the procurement team who is the Senior Officer responsible for International
Nurse Recruitment?

A3 Nathan Askew, the Trust's Chief Nursing Officer and Allied Health
Professional/Healthcare Professional Lead.

Q4 What was the international nurse recruitment spend by the trust for the financial year
22/237?

A4 £662,372.88
Q5 How many international nurses did the trust receive in the financial year 22/237?

A5 66

This information supplied to you is copyrighted to Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation
Trust. You are free to use it for your own purposes or for other specific uses permitted in
the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. If you wish to use the information, we have
provided for any commercial purposes including the sale of the information to a third party
you must first obtain permission from us to do so. If we do grant such permission this may
involve a licensing agreement and the application of a fee.
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Should you not be happy with the information provided you have a right to request a review of our
response. In the first instance this should be addressed to:

Information Governance Manager
Eaton Road

Liverpool

L12 2AP

If you ask for a review and are dissatisfied with the outcome, under Section 50 of the Freedom of
Information Act you then have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner. The Information
Commissioner’s address is:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Team
Alder Hey Children’'s NHS Foundation Trust



